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Red Stars and KnockerBall Chicago Present Bubble Soccer 
 

Illinois industry leader to be regular part of NWSL club’s halftime entertainment 
  
CHICAGO, Ill. – The Chicago Red Stars are excited to announce they have partnered with KnockerBall 
Chicago to bring their fans exhilarating bubble soccer entertainment at halftime of all their 2015 home 
matches at Benedictine University Sports Complex in Lisle. 
 
KnockerBall Chicago is Chicagoland’s number one stop for bubble soccer, which features participants 
doing battle in fun and safe plastic bubble suits for an action-packed time of bouncing off opposing 
players, rolling around and trying to find the back of the net. 
 
The industry leader in Illinois, KnockerBall Chicago offers its indoor facilitates as a premier location for 
bubble soccer corporate events or birthday parties, bachelor parties, fundraisers, team building, church 
events and much more. Additional information may be found at www.knockerballchicago.com. 
 
Any groups interested in playing bubble soccer during halftime of a Chicago Red Stars home game 
should contact Director of Fan Experience Jay Adelberg at 773-697-8699. 
 
“We couldn't be more excited to be partnering with an organization like the Red Stars,” offered 
Knockerball Chicago Owner Joey Ricely. “Their presence in the community and impact on youth soccer 
are absolutely worth supporting.” 
 
The positive sentiment was echoed by Adelberg. 
 
“The primary goal is for our supporters to have a great time on gameday,” he said. “With bubble soccer 
being an extremely entertaining activity for both players and spectators, having an experienced partner 



  

 

like KnockerBall Chicago run the show for us checked all the boxes. We look forward to many great 
spectacles.” 
 
The 2015 Red Stars season kicks off on April 18 with the team’s big home opener against Sydney Leroux, 
Megan Rapinoe, Hope Solo and current Shield holders Seattle Reign FC. Single-game and season tickets 
($145) may be purchased by calling 773-698-6001 or by visiting www.chicagoredstars.com. 
 
 
Chicago Red Stars, founded in 2007, are one of nine professional clubs in the National Women’s Soccer League (NWSL). The 
team boasts players from the U.S. and Canadian Women's National Teams, in addition to some of the top international players 
from around the world. For more information on the Red Stars and to purchase tickets, please visit the team’s official website. 
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